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•

In the past, our association has voiced its feelings
on the move the GCSAA made in regard to the new
location of its headquarters building. I felt then and
still feel that a local chapter has a right and a respon-
sibility to voice its feelings through a publication such
as the Bull Sheet on any matter that concerns them.
This is one way that their opinions can be heard on
a large scale.

With this in mind, I will point out another way we
can express views and at the same time maintain
some voice in National affaires. In June, I received
a letter from the National in regard to nominations
for GCSAA officers and directors. In the past, we have
supported many candidates from the midwest area
associations, but it has been a long time since our •
own association has put forth a candidate for any
office or directorship.

I feel that now is the time for us to search our
own membership for a suitable person to represent
our area in National affairs. This may happen this year
or next, but I think that each and everyone of us
should seriously consider the question and see if
we can find in ourselves or among our members, a
person suitable and willing to accept this responsi-
bility.

Denis Straus
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